2010 CALDER CANNONS MID SEASON REVIEW

All players are required to attend a short individual player Mid Season Review with Marty Allison and Ian Kyte during training over the next few weeks.
Any parents wanting to attend this review with their son are welcome, but to make it easier for you, please speak to me to book in a time on the below details.

Players are to complete the following and return to Meg McArthur (cannons@sub.net.au) and Marty Allison (martinallison@optusnet.com.au via email by 3.00pm Monday 31 May. 
NOMINATE WHAT YOU BELIEVE ARE YOUR STRENGTHS:
____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________







NOMINATE ALL THE AREAS YOU THAT YOU NEED TO IMPROVE:
____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________







WHAT HAVE YOU IMPROVED SINCE THE BEGINNING OF SUMMER TRAINING?
______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________






Regards, 

Meg McArthur

Football Manager 
Calder Cannons Football Club
Office: 9350 7112
Mobile: 0437 250 331

Fax: 9350 5551
Web: www.caldercannons.aflvic.com.au
Email: cannons@sub.net.au
